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Voting yes on HB 4045 will be a start to shutting down puppy mills in our state.  The dogs and
puppies in these places are treated horribly, often living in filthy cages with no human contact,
no exercise, quality of life.  All so someone can profit from the animals who suffer.  Please
vote yes on HB 4045.

Gina Chylak
1559 NW Fresno
Bend OR 97703
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